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Mr David Sherley 15/12068
General Manager

Bathurst Regional Council

Private Mail Bag 17

BATHURST NSW 2795

Attention: Daniel Dwyer

Dear Mr Sherley

| refer to your letter dated 25 September 2015 about the Planning Proposal
(PP_2015_BATHU_2015) to rezone and reclassify Lot 7 DP 620655 Lee Street Kelso —
Alec Lamberton Field.

The information provided in your letter has been reviewed and it is noted that Council is
satisfied that no interests are required to be changed. This information satisfies the
requirements of Condition No.1 of the Gateway determination dated 12 August 2015.

Council may now proceed to community consultation and finalise the LEP amendment
under delegation in accordance with the Gateway determination.

Please place this letter on public exhibition as part of Council’'s community consultation
package.

Should you have any further enquiries in regard to this matter, | have arranged for
Wayne Garnsey of the Departments Western Region office to assist you. Mr Garnsey
can be contacted on 02 68412180.

Yours sincerely

il ,/f..--———/v'“ 1y -1o-2015
Ashley Albury

General Manager

Western Region

Planning Services
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